
 

Date:  June 25, 2008 

TO: Board Members – Vancouver Park Board 
FROM: General Manager – Parks and Recreation 
SUBJECT: Green House Gas Reduction - Park Board - Update 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

THAT the Board receive the attached Council report dated June 24, 2008 for 
information. 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City and Board are committed to reducing green house gasses and in 2007 the Board 
and Council approved an $8.6 million contract to install energy saving features in 30 
existing Park Board buildings.  Projected green house gas savings are 2240 tons of CO2 . 
 
As part of the approvals, staff committed to report back on the progress of the project. 
 
The project is on schedule and on budget and the details are contained in the Council 
report. 
 
Prepared by: 
 
 
 
Planning and Operations 
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
Vancouver, BC 
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